
Next Meeting of the Board

Thursday, Sept. 21, 2023 @ 6:30pm

at the Joint Water Purification Plant

8051 S Jordan Rd, Englewood, CO

The Public is Invited to Attend

Keep a normal temperature
Lubricate and cushion joints
Protect your spinal cord and other sensitive
tissues
Get rid of wastes through urination,
perspiration, and bowel movements.

Water helps your body:

In a hot climate
More physically active
Running a fever
Sick, especially with diarrhea or vomiting
Struggling with a headache

Your body needs more water if you are:

Source: cdc.gov/healthyweight/water_and_healthier_drinks.html

Drink Up!

Cottonwood Community Garden
Come explore the Cottonwood Community Garden at
8334 Sandreed Circle!

Together we have built a garden that is water and space
efficient, while giving our community a great place to
enjoy fresh flowers and vegetables.

If you're interested in participating in the Cottonwood
Community Garden, please email laurie@mulhernmre.com.
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CMD Open House: Tuesday October 10 & Thursday
October 12, 2023. 7pm-9pm at the Parker Field House
18700 Plaza Drive Parker, CO 80134

The Cottonwood Metropolitan District
(”CMD”) invites you to an Open House!

The purpose of this open house is to inform
Cottonwood Subdivision residents of
proposed landscape and fence
improvements along Jordan Road and
Cottonwood Drive.  Please join us and give
your comments and thoughts on the
project.



The Eye on Water app helps you understand your
water consumption data, detect leaks, and follow
your watering trends.  You can view various graphs
to show your use and see hourly, even 15-minute
data intervals.  The best part: it is of no cost to
you!  Download the app on your smart phone or
desktop today. Scan the QR code to sign up:

We're looking for testimonials!  If you have used
Eye on Water, we want to hear from you.  Please
email becca@mulhernmre.com to share your
experience.

Notes: 1) Winter Average as it appears on your monthly water bill; 2) Allocation recalculation month.

Understanding your water bill is the first step to changing your water use in the future.  The more you
understand, the more you can conserve water and save money!

Fall Season is Around the Corner!
Please take a quick minute to adjust your irrigation clock to help us all with water conservation. We’ve
had a great wet-year and with your help we have been able to compensate and reduce our outdoor
water use this summer. Thank you!

Have a fall project planned?
Call 811 before you dig!

To avoid accidentally damaging
a buried utility line, call 811 a
few days before you plan to
break ground. A utility operator
in your area will come out to
mark any buried utility lines on
your property with paint or
flags.

Water Allocation Cheatsheet...
Below is a friendly reminder as to how your water allocation is calculated for each month throughout
the year. The Board is currently vetting options to improve how your water bill reads as effort to give you
all the tools you need to manage your water.



Tuesday October 1 O, 2O?3 &
Thursday October 1 2, ?OZ3

Tpmto9pm
Parker Field House, 1 8700 Plaza Drive

Parker CO 80134

The Cottonwood Metropolitan District invites you to an Open
House. The purpose of the Open House is to inform the
Cottonwood Subdivision residents of proposed landscape and
fence improvements along Jordan Road and Cottonwood Drive.
The District would like comments from the residents on their
thoughts and preferences on the project. Also, to answer any
questions the residents may have about the project.

The Cottonwood Metropolitan District maintains two parks and
certain rights of way and landscape improvements along Jordan
Road and Cottonwood Drive in the Cottonwood Subdivision.


